
8th April, 1929.

Dear Professor Snell,
Your letter of the 6th Inat 

hae been received during Dr# Martin’s 
absence, and will be placed before him 
immediately upon his return from Boston 

on the 14th inat.

♦ 5

Youre sincerely,n

Professor J. F. Snell 
Dept, of Chemistry,

Macdonald College, 
Ste. Anne - de Bellevue, P.Q.
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